
 
 

LISLE EDUCATION FOUNDATION OF LISLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 202 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
         JANUARY 2025, MINUTES 

 

The meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lisle Education Foundation for Lisle School District 202 did not 

meet in person in December 2024.   

 
Approval of Minutes 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Grant Applications 

 

A request for additional funds for the IL YMCA Youth & Government Grant was submitted by Christine Jaegle, 

Lisle Sr. High School Government Instructor was submitted January 15, 2025.  The Illinois YMCA Youth & 

Government mock government program for high school students in Illinois.  The grant request was in the 

amount of $1,500 to help offset the cost of 12 students who will be participating in the program.  
 

The grant application was emailed to all board members.  Marilyn Buchholz made a motion to approve the 

additional funds.  The motion was seconded by Pamela Ahlmann.   
 

Board members responded to the email:  7 ayes; 0 nays;   3 no response.  

 
 

The next meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, February 12, 2025. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Marilyn Buchholz 
 


